
April Youth Activities Report      
Even though our reporting year for 2023-2024 is done, the Youth Program still has some 
unfinished contests to take care of. Hopefully your Auxiliaries have some entries for Get 
Excited for the Red, White, and Blue and Illustrating America. 

GET EXCITED FOR THE RED, WHITE, AND BLUE:   Entries this year are to be on a flash drive. 
Complete and sign contest entry form with the parent/guardian signature on entry form

CONTEST RULES FOR ILLUSTRATING AMERICA:  Make sure the forms are filled out correctly 
and the art is either matted in white, on canvas, or reinforced with heavy paper. I will not be 
able to accept anything that does not qualify.    

Please make sure when you fill out the forms that names, phone numbers, and emails are 
legible if I need to contact you.                                                                           

For all the entry forms and judging score sheets go to vfwauxks.org and under programs 
choose Youth. The date for having contest entries to me for Illustrating America and Get 
Excited for the Red, White, and Blue, is April 15! NO LATE ENTRIES ACCEPTED.  I will be at the 
4th District meeting in Abilene on April 6, if it is convenient for you to deliver the winners to me 
that day. 

As of the writing of this letter I only have one entry, for the joint Youth and Americanism 
Project.  I hope we have more to award prizes to at the Department meeting.

Karen Boden
803 H Rd
Esbon, KS 66941
lkboden@ruraltel.net          
785-545-6426
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